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Love and Christian Ethics
Revised & Updated Edition! God is love. Crazy, relentless, allpowerful love. Have you ever wondered if we're missing it? It's crazy,
if you think about it. The God of the universe—the Creator of nitrogen
and pine needles, galaxies and E-minor—loves us with a radical,
unconditional, self-sacrificing love. And what is our typical
response? We go to church, sing songs, and try not to cuss. Whether
you've verbalized it yet or not, we all know something's wrong. Does
something deep inside your heart long to break free from the status
quo? Are you hungry for an authentic faith that addresses the problems
of our world with tangible, even radical, solutions? God is calling
you to a passionate love relationship with Himself. Because the answer
to religious complacency isn't working harder at a list of do's and
don'ts—it's falling in love with God. And once you encounter His love,
as Francis describes it, you will never be the same. Because when
you're wildly in love with someone, it changes everything. Learn more
about Crazy Love at www.crazylovebook.com.

A Worthy Pursuit
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From the bestselling author of The Convenient Groom and A December
Bride (now beloved Hallmark Original movies) comes the third and final
novel in the Bluebell Inn series! When a mysterious man turns up at
Grace's family-run inn, it's instant attraction. But she's already got
a lot on her plate: running the Bluebell Inn, getting Blue Ridge
Outfitters off the ground, and coping with a childhood event she'd
thought was long past. A gunshot wound has resurrected the past for
secret service agent Wyatt Jennings, and a mandatory leave of absence
lands him in Bluebell, North Carolina. There he must try and come to
grips with the crisis that altered his life forever. Grace needs
experience for her new outfitters business, so when Wyatt needs a
mountain guide, she's more than happy to step up to the plate. As
their journey progresses, Grace soon has an elusive Wyatt opening up,
and Wyatt is unwittingly drawn to Grace's fresh outlook and sense of
humor. There's no doubt the two have formed a special bond, but will
Wyatt's secrets bring Grace's world crashing down? Or will those
secrets end up healing them both?

At Love's Command
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A Gilded Lady (Hope and Glory Book #2)
Haunted by the horrors of war, ex-cavalry officer Matthew Hanger leads
a band of mercenaries known as Hanger's Horsemen who have become
legends in 1890s Texas. They defend the innocent and obtain justice
for the oppressed. But when a rustler's bullet leaves one of them at
death's door, they're the ones in need of saving. Dr. Josephine
Burkett is used to men taking one look at her skirts and discounting
her medical skills. What she's not used to is having a man change his
mind in a heartbeat and offer to assist her in surgery. Matthew
Hanger's dedication to his friend during recovery earns Josephine's
respect, and when she hears of her brother's abduction, he becomes her
only hope for rescue. Matt has stared down ruthless outlaws, betrayal,
and injury, but when a bossy lady doctor crawls under his skin, his
heart is tempted to surrender. And when she is caught in the
crossfire, he may have to sacrifice everything--even his team--to save
her.

Aeneid
In Love and Christian Ethics, nearly two dozen leading scholars
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analyze and assess the meaning of love from a wide range of
perspectives. Chapters are organized into three areas: influential
sources and exponents of Western Christian thought about the ethical
significance of love, perennial theoretical questions attending that
consideration, and the implications of Christian love for important
social realities. These major experts in the field bring a richness of
thought and experience to deliver unprecedentedly broad yet rigorous
analysis of this central tenet of Christian ethics and faith. Love and
Christian Ethics is sure to become a benchmark resource in the field.

The Confessions of St. Augustine
Love's Command: Part Two &– a box set 4 - Trusting Love Robert McNeil
survived in a world filled with death and very little more until 5 Come a Little Closer If You Dare Cody Johnson is a man not used to
giving up—or losing a battle. But will the former Ranger find out that
the battle is so much sweeter when you surrender? 6 - The Promise of
Love&“True love isn't something that comes easy, but it's a promise,
once made, I will always keep&”—David Jansen. Men, hardened by war,
used to a life of death and dying, are each given an opportunity to
find love. But will they listen to love's command, or will their years
of war blind them to all love has to offer?
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Full Steam Ahead
First published as a six-part e serial novel, Opal Carew's His to
Command is the scorching tale of one woman's surrender at the hands of
a dominant billionaire. Now available for the first time as a complete
book, this edition features sizzling new bonus material. Meet a man
who's gorgeous, wealthy, powerful, and who demands just one thing—his
lover's complete submission. Now she's about to place herself under
his command—heart, body and soul. Kate is a modern businesswoman who
knows exactly how to run her well-organized world. But underneath her
professional exterior lurks a secret that she's been running from for
years—a fierce desire to be dominated that both exhilarates and
terrifies her. And there's only one man who's ever tempted her to lose
control. Powerful executive Matthew Pearce gave Kate her first taste
of what it means to surrender completely at the hands of a dominant
man, and she's never been able to forget. Though she's spent years
trying to outrun her feelings for him, a chance encounter changes
everything . . . and this time she might not be able to escape.
Deciding to give in to her deepest desires, Kate agrees to spend a
week at Matt's mansion exploring her submissive side under his
masterful instruction. Just when she starts to fall deeper and harder
for him than ever before, a terrible secret from his past threatens to
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tear them apart, and Kate must decide whether to finally trust Matt
with her heart . . . or leave him behind forever. "Fresh, exciting and
extremely hot, with characters you'll fall in love with. Absolutely
fantastic!" –Fresh Fiction

And He Has Given Us This Command
An erotic historical romance. A child when they were betrothed, Sophia
Middleton has been waiting twelve years for Ian Witherspoon to return
and marry her. Preyed upon by her vicious father and older brother,
Sophie longs for Ian to rescue her. Ian Witherspoon and Derek Knightly
became best friends during the Peninsular War, and returned as lovers.
Two more years pass before the desire for a wife and children prompts
Ian to recall his little fiancée. Ian is determined to make a marriage
work between the three of them. Derek opposes the marriage despite
Ian's determination, but how long will he be able to resist love's
command? Sophie's vulnerability hides a core of strength and the
combination enthralls and seduces both men. An apt pupil, Sophie
learns trust and passion from Ian, and Derek tutors her in the ecstasy
of surrender. Love will conquer their fears as they fight those who
would tear them apart.
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The Peterson Magazine
He's doing what he can to save the Prince Regent's life . . . but can
he save his new marriage as well? Evan Eldridge never meant to be a
war hero--he just wanted to fight Napoleon for the future of his
country. And he certainly didn't think that saving the life of a peer
would mean being made the Earl of Whitelock. But when the life you
save is dear to the Prince Regent, things can change in a hurry. Now
Evan has a new title, a manor house in shambles, and a stranger for a
bride, all thrust upon him by a grateful ruler. What he doesn't have
are all his memories. Traumatized as a result of his wounds and
bravery on the battlefield, Evan knows there's something he can't
quite remember. It's important, dangerous--and if he doesn't recall it
in time, will jeopardize not only his marriage but someone's very
life. Readers who enjoy Julie Klassen, Carolyn Miller, and Kristi Ann
Hunter will love diving into this brand-new Regency series filled with
suspense, aristocratic struggles, and a firm foundation of faith.

At His Command-Historical Romance Version
Lord Haversham feels as if he is always running, first from Lord and
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Lady Avery, his foolish parents, then from the consequences of a
schoolboy prank gone awry. Now a secret service agent to the young
Queen Victoria, he has run back to England from traitors who seek his
life. Little does he know he is running into danger of a different
kind; the perceptive, sapphire-blue gaze of his childhood love,
Miranda Crenshaw. How is he to win her heart without giving away his
secret and endangering the life of the Queen? Mira's parents, Sir
Anthony and Lady Crenshaw, had always assumed their daughter would wed
her lifelong friend, Harry. However, when he returns to England after
a long absence, gone is the boy they had known and loved. Instead he
is Bertie, a silly fop exactly like his flibbertigibbet parents. As
such, her parents feel obliged to wed her to George, the young Duke of
Marcross, whom Mira despises. Instead, she dreams of the man Harry was
meant to be. When she catches a glimpse of him beneath his silly
facade, she must find a way to persuade her parents he is the man for
her--before he once again runs out of her life.

At Love's Command (Hanger's Horsemen Book #1)
Caroline Delacroix is at the pinnacle of Washington high society in
her role as secretary to the first lady of the United States. But
beneath the fac ade of her beauty, glamorous wardrobe, and dazzling
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personality, she's hiding a terrible secret. If she cannot untangle a
web of foreign espionage, her brother will face execution for treason.
Nathaniel Trask is the newly appointed head of the president's Secret
Service team. He is immediately suspicious of Caroline despite his
overwhelming attraction to her quick wit and undeniable charm.
Desperate to keep the president protected, Nathaniel must battle to
keep his focus fully on his job as the threat to the president rises.
Amid the glamorous pageantry of Gilded Age Washington, DC, Caroline
and Nathaniel will face adventure, danger, and heartbreak in a race
against time that will span the continent and the depth of human
emotion.

The Lost Lieutenant
Tales from the Arabic of the Breslau and Calcutta (1814-18)
Editions of the Book of the Thousand Nights and One Night
Not Occurring in the Other Printed Texts of the Work
Could she defy her king for love? England 1453: King Henry VI sends
Sir Nicholas Gray to protect the recently widowed Lady Amice Winfield
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from undesirable suitors. Though Nicholas intrigues her, she yearns to
run Castle Rising without a man's control. Nicholas has no interest in
marriage, but can't deny he's attracted to Amice. He's surprised to
finally find in Castle Rising a place he feels at home. A kiss sparks
desire neither can ignore, yet serving opposing factions seeking to
govern England threatens to pull them apart. At court, the king and
queen reject Amice's pleas and choose a new husband for her, a highlyranked lord who'll provide connections and coin for the king's
depleted coffers that Nicholas cannot. How can she follow the king's
command when she's a scribe for his rival? How can she marry another
man when she's falling in love with Nicholas? Praise for AT HIS
COMMAND-Historical Romance Version: A wonderful debut sure to please
lovers of romance! -NYT & USA Today bestselling author Madeline Hunter
With a bold knight and a strong-willed lady, Kaufman's story is
positively medieval. - NYT & USA Today bestselling author Tracy Anne
Warren

At the Heart's Command
You've experienced the shiny, point-and-click surface of your Linux
computer—now dive below and explore its depths with the power of the
command line. The Linux Command Line takes you from your very first
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terminal keystrokes to writing full programs in Bash, the most popular
Linux shell. Along the way you'll learn the timeless skills handed
down by generations of gray-bearded, mouse-shunning gurus: file
navigation, environment configuration, command chaining, pattern
matching with regular expressions, and more. In addition to that
practical knowledge, author William Shotts reveals the philosophy
behind these tools and the rich heritage that your desktop Linux
machine has inherited from Unix supercomputers of yore. As you make
your way through the book's short, easily-digestible chapters, you'll
learn how to: * Create and delete files, directories, and symlinks *
Administer your system, including networking, package installation,
and process management * Use standard input and output, redirection,
and pipelines * Edit files with Vi, the world’s most popular text
editor * Write shell scripts to automate common or boring tasks *
Slice and dice text files with cut, paste, grep, patch, and sed Once
you overcome your initial "shell shock," you'll find that the command
line is a natural and expressive way to communicate with your
computer. Just don't be surprised if your mouse starts to gather dust.
A featured resource in the Linux Foundation's "Evolution of a
SysAdmin"

Twelfth Night; Or, What You Will
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A nine year old boy's mother dies shortly after the death of his
father. He is sent to live with his aunt and uncle in a small EastAnglian village, where his uncle is vicar. This uncle holds the boy's
significant inheritance for him until he comes of age, giving him
unlimited power over the boy. The novel is considered a masterpiece,
and is also highly autobiographical, though Maugham claimed: "This is
a novel, not an autobiography, though much in it is autobiographical,
more is pure invention."

At Love's Command
A Reckless Love
Before becoming a singer, Aiesha's life was filled with misfortune.
Then she was saved by a wealthy woman named Louise. They were forced
to sever their relationship because of Louise's adulterous husband,
but Aiesha is now back in Louise's mansion. Just when things are going
well, though, Aiesha is reunited with James, Louise’s businessman son,
and he hates Aiesha as he blames her for destroying his family. But
when he lays eyes on her, he can’t look away. He thought she was just
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an attractive enchantress, but behind her beautiful eyes he sees a
glimpse of a thoughtful person he can’t resist.

His to Command
What if God wrote a will and named you as an heir? What would God give
you as an inheritance? Find out in The 1 Commandment. The 1
Commandment explains your inheritance and the freedom available to
every believer under the New Covenant. In process of learning about
your inheritance, you will be set free from guilt and rules to follow
the Holy Spirit who loves you relentlessly. You will discover the
reason why Christianity is truly a relationship, and not just another
religion. The 1 Commandment takes you step-by-step though Scripture to
show you freedom and the way of the Holy Spirit. The 1 Commandment
also includes teaching on discerning the voice of the Holy Spirit.

An Old-Fashioned Texas Christmas (The Archer Brothers Book
#4)
When love simmers between a reclusive scientist and a wealthy
debutante, will they abandon ship or is it full steam ahead? Nicole
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Renard returns home to Galveston, Texas, to find her father deathly
ill. Though she loves him, Nicole's father has always focused on what
she's not. Not male. Not married. Not able to run Renard Shipping.
Vowing to find a suitable husband to give her father the heir he
desires before it's too late, Nicole sets out with the Renard family's
greatest treasure as her dowry: the highly coveted Lafitte Dagger. But
her father's rivals come after the dagger, forcing a change in
Nicole's plans. After a boiler explosion aboard the Louisiana nearly
took his life, Darius Thornton has been a man obsessed. He will do
anything to stop even one more steamship disaster. Even if it means
letting a female secretary into his secluded world. Nicole is
determined not to let her odd employer scare her off with his
explosive experiments, yet when respect and mutual attraction grow
between them, a new fear arises. How can she acquire an heir for her
father when her heart belongs to another? And when her father's rivals
discover her hiding place, will she have to choose between that love
and her family's legacy?

AT NO MAN'S COMMAND
When asked what he believed was the most important command God ever
issued, Jesus replied, "The most important command is this. Love the
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Lord your God with all your heart, all your soul, all your mind, and
all your strength. The second command is this: Love your neighbor as
you love yourself. There are no commands more important than these"
(Mark 12:29-31 NCV). These two commands form the foundation of
Christianity, yet Jesus himself is the only person to ever keep them
completely. In The Greatest Commands: Learning to Love like Jesus,
author Scott Bayles delves deeply into the life and love of Jesus in
an attempt to draw closer to the heart of Christ and discover the true
meaning of loving God and loving people. Scott Bayles is a graduate of
Freed-Hardeman University and the preaching minister for First
Christian Church in Rosiclare, Illinois, where he lives with his wife
Ashley and their two children-Yeshua and Sarai. He loves God and loves
the people that God has put in his life.

Of Human Bondage
A favorite Christian romance classic--a tragically wounded soul, the
man called to marry her, and the only love that heals all--now
available in a beautiful keepsake, linen-bound edition! California's
Gold Country, 1850. A time when men sold their souls for a bag of gold
and women sold their bodies for a place to sleep. Angel expects
nothing from men but betrayal. Sold into prostitution as a child, she
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survives by keeping her hated alive. And what she hates most are the
men who use her, leaving her empty and dead inside. Then she meets
Michael Hosea, who obeys God's call to marry Angel and love her
unconditionally. Slowly, day by day, he defies Angel's every bitter
expectation until, despite her resistance, her frozen heart begins to
thaw. But with her unexpected softening come overwhelming feelings of
unworthiness and fear. And so Angel runs. Back to the darkness, away
from her husband's pursuing love, terrified of the truth she can no
longer deny: Her final healing must come from the One who loves her
even more than Michael Hosea does . . . the One who will never let her
go. Redeeming Love is a life-changing story of God's unconditional,
redemptive, all-consuming love that has captured the hearts of
millions worldwide.

Love's Command
Ex-cavalry officer Matthew Hanger leads a band of mercenaries who
defend the innocent, but when a rustler's bullet leaves one of them at
death's door, they seek out help from Dr. Josephine Burkett. When
Josephine's brother is abducted and she is caught in the crossfire,
Matthew may have to sacrifice everything--even his team--to save her.
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Crazy Love
In The Love of Neighbour in Ancient Judaism, Kengo Akiyama traces the
surprisingly complex development of the mainstay of early Jewish and
Christian ethics "Love your neighbour" in the Second Temple period.

The Linux Command Line
Need a new notebook to write down your creative thoughts and ideas?
Cute blank lined notebook is an ideal inexpensive gift idea for any
occasion. A great thank you, motivational, or appreciation present for
teachers, fellow, father and mother. Inspirational ruled journal diary
makes a great gift idea for your boyfriend, girlfriend. Boss, coworkers or family members will love this fashionable vintage look book
cover. 110 Pages of High Quality Paper (55 Sheets) It Can Be Used as a
Notebook, Journal Diary, Planner or a Composition Book Paperback
Notebook, Soft Matte Cover Perfect for Pencils, Ball Pen, Gel Pen or
Ink Great Size to Carry to Work in Office, School, or College Lectures
Suitable for Taking Note, Doodle Diaries, Writing Your Daily To Do
Lists Perfect for Seasonal Project Tracker, Plan Checklist, Scrapbook
Gag Gift Idea for Any Special Occasion Festivals for Friend and Lover
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to Remember

Treasure Trove [verses].
Love's Command: Part Two
Daren Scott refuses to let a woman touch his heart, but when he's
faced with a woman he can't forget, can he trust that with her touch,
he can finally hold on to love? The world Daren Scott lived in was
full of danger and, all too often, death. There was no place in it for
love, and surely not one single woman. Women were weak, delicate, too
easily taken out by a stray bullet to trust them for the long hauluntil one woman. Kylie might prove that all he really needed was her
touch. When Kylie met Daren Scott, a new world of possibilities
unfolded. He baffled her. He excited her. He drove her nuts. But most
of all, he confused her. Was he more than the bad boy Navy SEAL bent
on seducing her into his bed? Could he truly be the warm, tender man
who stole her breath with a look and made her dreams possible?

A Midsummer Night's Dream
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Aiming for Love
A teacher on the run. A bounty hunter in pursuit. Can two enemies
learn to trust each other before they both lose what they hold most
dear? Stone Hammond is the best tracker in Texas. He never comes home
empty-handed. So when a wealthy railroad investor hires him to find
his abducted granddaughter, Stone eagerly accepts. Charlotte Atherton,
former headmistress of Sullivan's Academy for Exceptional Youths, will
do anything to keep her charges safe, especially the orphaned girl
entrusted to her care. Charlotte promised Lily's mother she'd keep the
girl away from her unscrupulous grandfather, and nothing will stop
Charlotte from fulfilling that pledge. Not even the handsome bounty
hunter with surprisingly honest eyes who comes looking for them. When
Miss Atherton produces documentation that shows her to be Lily's legal
guardian, Stone must reevaluate everything he's been led to believe.
Is she villain or victim? Then a new danger forces Charlotte to trust
the man sent to destroy her. Stone vows to protect what he once sought
to tear apart. Besides, he's ready to start a new pursuit: winning
Charlotte's heart.
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Heart on the Line (Ladies of Harper's Station Book #2)
The 1 Commandment
Growing up in Colorado, Josephine Madson has been fascinated by but
has shied away from the outside worldone shes been raised to believe
killed her parents. When Dave Warden, a rancher, shows up to their
secret home with his wounded father, will Josephine and her sisters
risk stepping into the world to help or remain separated but safe on
Hope Mountain?

Autumn Skies
Far Hills Ranch has bound the Susland family for nearly a century and
a half. For just as long, there’s been a legend that the ranch and its
family are cursed. Now, says the legend, the current generation is the
last with a chance to break the curse. Colonel John Griffin Jr. is the
best kind of military man. He's a good and honorable soldier who's
determined to protect Ellyn Sinclair at all costs – especially from
himself. Once, he’d rejected a young Ellyn’s advances, because he
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could not give her the life she deserved. Instead, Grif stood up as
best man when Ellyn married his best friend. He became a member of the
family, a safe friend to her, the godfather of her children. But Ellyn
is a widow now, back in Far Hills, Wyoming, living on his family's
ranch there with her two young children, and struggling as a single
parent to give her children what they need. No matter what it costs
him, Grif will do his duty – help Ellyn and her children, while
ignoring that he has never stopped wanting her. The Army's sending him
back to the western life he knew as a boy, the world of cowboys and
cattle on Far Hills Ranch and back to the love he knew as a boy. But
how can Grif even dream of second chances at love, when they should
have no chance at all. ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ “A beautiful, emotional story that
cuts right through the reader's heart.” -- Rendezvous “A touching and
believable love story.” -- Romance Journal “Characters and a story
that will stay with you long after you read the last page and the book
is resting comfortably on your keeper shelf.” -- Writers Club Romance
Group "Grif is a hero of the most wonderful kind" -- Road to Romance ~
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ Grif’s adventures in At the Heart’s Command, by USA Today
bestselling author Patricia McLinn, form the second book in the
contemporary western romance series A Place Called Home. Along with
the temptation to turn his relationship with Ellyn from friends to
lovers, he wrestles with the next element of the family curse. Can
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this military hero help free Far Hills Ranch? ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ Read all of
the A Place Called Home series! Lost and Found Groom At the Heart’s
Command Hidden in a Heartbeat ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ Reader Reviews for Patricia
McLinn’s A Place Called Home stories: “Great romance. Page turner.”
“Very intense in places, both with love and adventure.” “I enjoyed the
love story but more I loved each and every character’s personal story
told just right! Some suspense, heartbreak and mystery!” “So different
from other romance novels…amazing.” “Terrific book. This is the first
book I read by this author and I will definitely read her others.”
“This was very good. READ, READ!!! “If you love emotional stories with
complex characters, especially strong heroines and heart-stopping
heroes, don't miss this!” “Just the right balance of romance, action
and mystery.” “As always with Patricia McLinn's books, this is well
written and heartfelt .. . her books never disappoint.” ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
Want to know more about the recent lives and loves of the family and
friends of Far Hills Ranch? Grif and Ellyn harbor an Army veteran and
Wyoming rancher who's in a royal predicament in The Forgotten Prince,
Book 7 of Patricia McLinn's The Wedding Series.

The Magazine of Poetry and Literary Review
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Candide
Voltaire’s masterpiece of satire Candide was written between July and
December 1758 and published simultaneously in Geneva, Paris and
Amsterdam in January 1759. The events in the book unlike most works of
fiction are astutely based on the current state of Voltaire’s
contemporary world and culled from the headlines of his day. No major
power center was omitted. Arbiters of social status, sex/love, money,
war and religion were all lambasted within the pages of Candide.

Master Humphrey's Clock
In this 2-in-1 novella collection, Gift of the Heart tells the tale of
a widow whose heirloom brooch brings her in contact--and
conflict--with the local banker and might bring her a second chance at
love. In An Archer Family Christmas, gathered together for the
holidays, some of the Archers see long-held dreams fulfilled by an
unexpected request for help.

Redeeming Love
Page 24/30

How To Download eBook At Loves Command
On the trail of an elusive enemy, cynical, war-damaged lawman Zane
Sabiere crosses paths once more with Aurora Daughtry, the vivacious
Mississippi belle he once admired from a distance. As his defenses
start to crumble, the criminal he's been pursuing reminds him that
that no one he loves is safe. Ever.

The Greatest Commands
Witemeyer Returns with Her Trademark Blend of Adventure, Romance, and
Humor Grace Mallory is tired of running, of hiding. But when an old
friend sends an after-hours telegraph transmission warning Grace that
the man who has hunted her for nearly a year has discovered her
location, she fears she has no choice. She can't let the villain she
believes responsible for her father's death release his wrath in
Harper's Station, the town that has sheltered her and blessed her with
the dearest friends she's ever known. Amos Bledsoe prefers bicycles to
horses and private conversations over the telegraph wire to social
gatherings with young ladies who see him as nothing more than an
oddity. His telegraph companion, the mysterious Miss G, listens
eagerly to his ramblings every night and delights him with tales all
her own. For months, their friendship--dare he believe,
courtship?--has fed his hope that he has finally found the woman God
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intended for him. Yet when he takes the next step to meet her in
person, he discovers her life is in peril, and Amos must decide if he
can shed the cocoon of his quiet nature to become the hero Grace
requires.

Woman of Sunlight (Brides of Hope Mountain Book #2)
From the Royal Shakespeare Company – a fresh new edition of
Shakespeare's most loved comedy. This book includes: * An introduction
to A Midsummer Night's Dream by award-winning scholar Jonathan Bate *
The play – with clear explanatory notes on each page * A scene-byscene analysis * An introduction to Shakespeare's career and the
Elizabethan theatre * A rich exploration of approaches to staging the
play The most enjoyable way to understand a Shakespeare play is to see
it or participate in it. This book presents a historical overview of A
Midsummer Night's Dream in performance, recommends film versions,
takes a detailed look at specific productions and includes interviews
with three leading Directors – Michael Boyd, Gregory Doran and Tim
Supple – so that we may get a sense of the extraordinary variety of
interpretations that are possible - a variety that gives Shakespeare
his unique capacity to be reinvented and made 'our contemporary' four
centuries after his death. www.rscshakespeare.co.uk
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Lord Haversham Takes Command
After years of isolation on top of Hope Mountain, Ilsa Nordegren may
finally be ready to leave. Raised to fear the world, Ilsa and her
sisters never planned on coming down, but when the Warden family
arrived in need, they had to help. And it may cost them everything.
Having made his fortune, Mitch Warden returned home and found the
family homestead abandoned. In a land grab, a ruthless cattle baron
had forced his family to escape up the mountain, and when he follows,
the last thing he expects is to fall smitten to a black-haired woman
who dresses like Robin Hood. Warden is intent on helping his family
reclaim their land, but doesn't realize the risks his past has
brought. Dangerous men have tracked him, and rather than risk innocent
lives, he's determined to end the danger. But that means a journey to
the city--and when Ilsa insists on joining him, the mismatched pair
suddenly find themselves on a venture they'll never forget.

The Love of Neighbour in Ancient Judaism
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